From: Louise Ferlazzo

Sent: Thursday, 9 July 2015 12:51 PM

To: Local Government Mailbox

Subject: Canada Bay Council Amalgamation with Auburn council

As a resident of Burwood in Canada Bay Council. | strongly
disagree with this proposed merger with Auburn Council.
Whatever further action is needed to put a stop to this
unexpected proposal, | urge Canada Bay Council AND the
present Mayor Mr Angelo Tsikeras to positively cease this
ridiculous plan. At the very least, residents and rate payers to
Canada Bay Council should have been informed before any

decisions are made. Please take this matter very seriously.

—
——

Thank you. L.Ferlazzo.





